
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 

THE RAYNES PARK COMMUNITY FORUM 
AT 7.15 PM ON THURSDAY 14 JUNE 2018 

IN RAYNES PARK LIBRARY MEETING ROOM 
 
 
 

In the Chair:  Cllr Hina Bokhari 
 
 

1) Introduction by Tony Edwards Deputy Chairman of the Raynes Park Association 
 

2) Open Forum – an opportunity to raise any other issue of local interest not covered 
elsewhere on the agenda.    Kindly email your request in advance of the meeting to: 
Tony.Edwards@placedp.com and  hina.bokhari@merton.gov.uk 
 

3) Thames Water update 
 

4) Town Centre Developments & Railway.  Tony Edwards 

 Seating on south side of Skew Arch  

 Possible Removal of Bins on North of Skew Arch 

 West Barnes Lane Community Infrastructure Levy [CIL] 

 Corner on South side of Station entrance 

 CrossRail2  
 

5) Raynes Park Planning Matters.  Kris Witherington on behalf of Neil Milligan, LB 
Merton 
 

6) Reminders & Updates  

 Reminder Ride London Sunday 29 July 2018 

 Reminder Raynes Park Summer Festival 29 June until 8 July  

 Citizens UK – Merton Branch Peter Brierley 
 
 
 
Close at 9 p.m. 
 
Future date for the Raynes Park Community Forum:  
Tuesday 18 September 2018, Thursday 6 December 2018, Tuesday 26 March 2019 
The Raynes Park Community Forum is managed by the Raynes Park Association 
(Chris.Edge@ccedge.com) and chaired by a Councillor from one of the local wards by 
rotation.   
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